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Welcome to Agnelån
Welcome to Agnelån’s demonstration area for 
stream habitat restoration

Our waterways
Agnelån, like many of our waterways in northern Sweden, 
has been used to float timber. Now that we use trucks and 
trains to transport timber, we no longer need to use our 
rivers and streams. Therefore, we need to ensure that the 
streams and rivers are restored to how they once looked 
and functioned.

Follow the path that starts here at the sign. Eventually you 
will arrive at Agnelån. There, measures have been taken to 
restore the watercourse after the floating.

Along the path you will find information about timber 
floating, watercourse restoration and some of the animal 
and plant species that live here.

This is what Agnelån looks like after the restoration. If you 
go down to the river, you might see a blue dragonfly or a 
trout swimming in the water. Hopefully you’ll learn 
something you didn’t know about log rafting and 
watercourse restoration.
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From June to August, the blue dragonfly  (Calopteryx virgo) 
flies at Agnelån.


